
Student Assembly for

Accessibility (SAA)
USC's NEWEST PROSPECTIVE ASSEMBLY:

 

Open to all undergraduate
USC students!

 
Application closes Friday,

November 8th at 11:59 PM

ALL 

E-BOARD POSITIONS

NOW OPEN  FOR

To learn more & apply, click HERE or

use this link:

tinyurl.com/SAAeboard2020

  

http://tinyurl.com/SAAeboard2020

